
 

March 24, 2015 
 
 
 
PORLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
KARLA WENZEL 
121 SW SALMON STREET 
1WTC0702 
PORTLAND, OR 97204 
 
 
RE: Advice 15-03 
 
 
On February 13, 2015, Portland General Electric filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. E-18.  On March 16, 2015, a supplemental filing for language changes only was 
filed. 
 
This filing requests a revision of Tariff P.U.C. No. 18 to remove obsolete street and area lighting 
bill codes. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of March 24, 2015, the 
sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after March 25, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Marc Hellman 
Administrator 
Rates, Finance and Audit 
(503) 378-6355 
Fax:  (503) 373-7752 
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